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Monday 7th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

Last half term the children worked hard to achieve house points for a variety of different reasons. 
 
Children are awarded house points for: 

• Good work 

• Being polite 

• Good behaviour 

• Working together 

• Encouraging others 

• Wearing correct school uniform 

• Showing enthusiasm and effort in different aspects of school life 
 
The house cup is awarded each week during celebration assembly to the house with the most 
points.  
 

At the end of every half term all, the weekly totals are added up and an overall winner for the half 
term is announced. 
 
Congratulations to Jupiter who can all come to school in non-uniform (preferably their house colour 
(yellow) this Friday 11th June 2021. 
 
Please note heelys, cropped tops, make-up, jewellery and heels are not suitable for school even on 
non-uniform days. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs. H. Hall  
Assistant Headteacher 
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